

October 19, 2023

Kevin Bedenbaugh, Jr. Lake City, FL

Subject: Approval of Finish Floor Elevation

Dear Mr. Bedenbaugh,

Pitman Engineering has reviewed the elevation discrepancy as discussed. In review it was determined that the finish floor elevation was constructed 0.04' lower than designed, however the finished floor elevation of 161.96' is acceptable. Please note that due to the elevation change, the adjacent concrete sidewalk and ADA parking pad grading shall be adjusted to match the change in elevation. If any location along the sidewalk or ADA parking pad are lower than existing ground, the existing ground shall be re-graded to allow for positive drainage.

Best Regards,

Brian Pitman, P.E.

Brian Pitman